Retired Educator of 26 years
Email | Edward.husk2019@gmail.com  Phone 254-493-4542
01/20/2020

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter in support of Dr. Tyra Hodge for a district level behavior position. I have known her for five years and worked with her at Northside Elementary. She has demonstrated her desire to take on the difficult students and succeed where others would not have been able to break through. 

Dr. Hodge has a personal background that lends itself to the type of students that struggle. She uses her strengths from this to tap into students need to find the purpose. She is very willing to help teachers and students through the daily struggle of getting intended knowledge to happen. 

For example, teachers reach out to her for assistance with students that are causing classroom disruptions. Tyra is able to give advice and reach students that are not easily understood. Dr. Hodge is determined to meet the challenges of those students and classroom issues to find solutions to the problems presented. She will not give up on students or teachers even when it looks overwhelming. 

In conclusion, I would highly recommend Dr. Tyra Hodge for this challenging position at the district level. She will be an extremely valuable employee and resource for Cleveland ISD. If you have any questions do not hesitate to call or email me anytime.
Sincerely,


Edward L. Husk
Retired Administrator

